
1600 N. Main Street, Nappanee, IN                                       

www.firstbrethrenchurch.com                                                           

NFBC Guest Wi-Fi- Community                                                           

Tel: 574-773-4252                                                                    

Email: officenfbc@gmail.com                         

GIVE                                                                  
The Center (107 E Marion St., Nappanee)  needs for: APRIL: ketchup, 

mayo, cereal, jello/pudding & salad dressing (ranch, french, etc.) 

ANNOUNCEMENTS                                                                         

Pastor Tom will be gone for Israel until May 7th. 

 

SPA Ministry Green Egg Chicken Fundraiser will be on FRIDAY, April 29th from 5-

7:30pm. Adults $12/Kids $6 and bulk (5lbs.) $40. Sign up at the information center 

to help or bring items. 

Important meeting for KQ Sunday School teachers and nursery workers on 

Sunday, May 1st after discipleship hour. Lunch will be provided. We will plan to  

be done by 12:45. 

Join us for a special Ladies Breakfast Bunch at church Saturday, May 7th at 

8:30am . We are going to do rock painting. We ask you bring a breakfast item to 

share with the group. Paints and supplies will be provided.  You can still come 

even if you don’t want to paint.   

Summer Camp forms are available on our website:                               

firstbrethrenchurch.com/ministries/summer-camp and also the ministry resource 

board. NFBC will pay half of the registration if you pay and turn in the forms by 

May 8th. 

Dedication of Children and Parents - we will be having dedication on Father’s 

Day - June 19. However, if there is another date that works better for families, we 

can do them whenever is best. Please let the one of the pastors or the church 

office know if you are interested in this ordinance. 

Nappanee Day of Prayer breakfast will be Thursday, May 5th at 7:00am at Dal-

Mar Catering Hall. Please RSVP to Heidi in the office if you will be attending. 

 

 

 

SERVING: 

5.1.2022                                                 
Nursery:                                                  

8:30- Kati & Abbi Schmucker 

10:00- Matt & Dee Koontz 

Jr. Church: Jolene Borkholder, Lydia Schmucker 

Ushers: Dan Hertsel, Mike Slabaugh 

Greeters: Steve & Lynell Olesko, Eldon & Kathy Mikel  

Info Center: Beth Schlabach 

Finance: Marv Hochstetler 

Counter: Rob Bedward 

Sound: Doug Berger 

Prayer: Linda Wells 

SUNDAY, APRIL 24, 2022 

4.24.2022                                                
Nursery:                                                  

8:30- James & Makayla Yoder 

10:00- Lorraine Schwartz & Chris Kreider  

Jr. Church: Matt & Dee Koontz 

Ushers: Marlin Miller, John Schmucker 

Greeters: Dan & Gail Hertsel, Debbie Sharp 

Info Center: Beth Nunemaker 

Finance: Sue Moneyheffer 

Counter: Sue Moneyheffer 

Sound: Doug Berger 

Prayer: Rod Stump, Jr. 



SERMON NOTES: 4.24.2022 

 
CORY MARTIN- JAIL MINISTRY OF ELKHART COUNTY 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 4.24.2022 

Congratulations to Edna Miller as he made a public profession of 

faith Resurrection Sunday morning through baptism!  

 

Please be praying for Jack Tobias as his hip in in a lot of pain. 

 

Please be interceding for Mike Mathews and family. Due to her 

status, they will be transferring Mike's mother from Heritage House 

to another facility in South Bend this week.  

 

Also, please be lifting up Kathy Harding. She will get a heart 

monitor on May 12th to assist the doctors in helping her with her 

heart issues. 

 

Please be interceding for John Maust and the team from Media 

Associates International (MAI) as they are in final preparations for 

their bi-annual LittWorld conference on April 24-29 in Hungary. 

Over 200 Christian publishing people from Asia, Africa, Europe, 

North and Latin America, and the Middle East will gather for 

intensive training and encouragement to make Biblical truth 

available in the hard to reach places in the world. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MORE ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Linda Immel from the North Manchester Brethren Church is going to visit the 

mission and Brethren Churches in India this November. If you are interested in 

more information - contact pastor Tom or Kim VanFleeren. 

 

If you are interested in attending the Elkhart Jail Chaplaincy Dessert Banquet 

on May 10th at 7:00pm, please contact Kim VanFleeren, Pastor Tom or church 

office 

 

The Annual Brethren Retreat Ministry Meeting will be on Saturday, May 21st. If 

you would like to attend, please contact the office soon for credentials. 


